
CNSI  Named  to  Healthcare
Informatics 100
ROCKVILLE, MD — CNSI, a fast-growing provider of innovative IT
business solutions for government and commercial enterprises,
today  announced  it  has  been  named  to  the  13th  Annual
Healthcare Informatics 100 list. Healthcare Informatics ranked
CNSI  60th  based  on  2005  healthcare  IT  revenues.Healthcare
Informatics is a monthly business publication that provides
high-quality coverage and commentary to more than 45, 000
healthcare executives involved in the purchase of information
systems.
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Healthcare Informatics is a monthly business publication that
provides high-quality coverage and commentary to more than 45,
000  healthcare  executives  involved  in  the  purchase  of
information systems. Healthcare Informatics’ annual list is
widely recognized as an industry standard in measuring the
success of healthcare IT providers. “Expanding our presence in
the  healthcare  IT  market  —  particularly  the  Medicaid
Management Information Systems (MMIS) arena — has been a top
priority for CNSI. Being named to Healthcare Informatics 100
further  validates  our  innovation  and  success  in  this
healthcare market, ” said CNSI President B. Chatterjee. CNSI’s
healthcare business has been propelled by the growth of the
company’s eCAMS? solution. Built in a Java J2EE environment,
eCAMS  is  the  only  web-based  MMIS  in  the  marketplace  and
effectively replaces the out-dated mainframe system used in
many states. It helps states more efficiently collect and
analyze valuable patient and financial data that currently
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resides  in  dispersed  legacy  systems,  enabling  Medicaid
officials to identify opportunities for cost reduction and to
provide  patients  with  the  best  possible  care.Chatterjee
continued, “CNSI’s eCAMS is helping innovative states like
Michigan  and  Washington  transform  Medicaid  policy  and
technology. We succeed because our state customers want to
achieve more than just processing claims; hence, they are
investing  in  Medicaid  efficiency  and  better  patient
outcomes.”For  more  information  about  the  Healthcare
Informatics  100  rankings,  please  visit:
http://healthcare-informatics.com/issues/2006/06/23/.

About CNSI

Founded  in  April  1994,  CNSI  is  a  premier  provider  of  IT
business solutions for government and commercial enterprises.
Based in Rockville, Maryland, CNSI delivers technology and
resource  expertise  that  improve  the  efficiency  and
productivity of IT systems.Focused on supporting clients that
ensure the safety, health, and efficiency of the nation, CNSI
serves customers such as the Department of Homeland Security,
Federal  Aviation  Administration,  Department  of  Energy,  and
several state Medicaid agencies. Over the last 10 years, CNSI
has earned top industry honors and regular inclusion in the
Inc. 500, VAR Business 500, and Techway Fast 50 lists for
consistently high revenue growth. Additional information about
CNSI  can  be  obtained  by  visiting  http://www.cns-inc.com,
emailing vmehta@cns-inc.com or calling (301) 634-4600.


